
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 2:29:19 PM 
Subject: LICA - Spring Community Garden Cleanup  
  
Hello LICA members,  
  
The growing season will soon be upon us and it’s time to prepare the Bonnyville Community Garden 
for another successful season!   LICA has 8 garden beds dedicated to the local Food Bank. The 
produce from these beds will be delivered throughout the growing season.  Your assistance in this 
community initiative would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Please join us on Monday, May 5, 2025, anytime between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  The garden is 
located between the Wholesale Club and Sobeys, in Bonnyville.  
  
Wishing everyone a happy gardening season!  
   

 
  
Lori Jodoin 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
5107W – 50 Street, PO Box 8237 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812-2182 
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